
Construction Update as of Friday, October 3, 2025 
 

Work Performed This Week  

•Almost completed Clubhouse demolition  
•Exposed existing footer structure for gazebo retaining wall  
•Finished demolition for tile area behind new bar inside clubhouse  
•Exposed Bifold door beam to gather information needed for assessing current structural 

condition  
 

Upcoming Work (Next Week)  

•Layout new underground plumbing to determine concrete to be cut in Clubhouse  
•Layout footings for concrete cutting for new column pads in Clubhouse  
•Cut concrete for new underground plumbing  
•Cut concrete for new structural footing pads for steel columns for mechanical platform 
 

 

Important Safety Reminder: 

Please be reminded that residents must stay out of the construction area at all times for 

everyone’s safety. Your management team will continue providing regular updates and will keep 

the community informed throughout the project. 

 


